Vice Moderator's Report March 2015

Planning for the General Sessions at GA2015 is well underway.

We will need to have a board spokesperson for each of the bylaws proposals that are on the agenda:

- Regions & Districts
- Board Financial Leadership
- Campaign Financing
- Commission on Appraisal

It would be best to identify the spokespersons at our March meeting or at a call in April. The board spokesperson will need to prepare a statement that is no longer than minutes, and we will rehearse the statements at the pre-GA meeting in June.

It is also time to start thinking about the Board Report. Suggestions for the topics we may want to cover:

- Ends Monitoring
- Re-Imagining Governance
- Emerging Congregations
- Inclusion report back on Responsive Resolutions
- Congregational Boundaries
- Report from Selma

Again, we should agree on topics and spokespersons either at the March meeting or a call in April. We will also rehearse the Board Report at the pre-GA meeting in June.